From: KSLPlanning <KSLPLANNING@environment-agency.gov.uk>

Sent: 09 June 2021 09:34:06

To: Planning Reps

Cc:

Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation for application 21/00830/FUL at 13 The
Close

Dear Sir/Madam,
Thank you for consulting us on the above application.
We have assessed this application as having a low environmental risk. We therefore have no comments to make.

Non planning consents

Although we have no comments on this planning application, the applicant may be required to apply for other
consents directly from us. The term 'consent’ covers consents, permissions or licenses for different activities (such as
water abstraction or discharging to a stream), and we have a regulatory role in issuing and monitoring them.

The applicant should contact 03708 506 506 or consult our website to establish whether a consent will be required.
https://maill.dartford.gov.uk/enduser/classify url.html?url=LRnGT+7hbmzZD20pmlY Sc+JqSkepZJTERpNS/SuW
RJd/zQxPQASIQksdy35V59411wakBIX+VIOWJAhb)Y/Y Sw==

If you feel we should assess this planning application in more detail due to local issues please contact me or email
KSLPLANNING@environment-agency.gov.uk

Kind regards,

Laura Edwards

Planning Advisor

Kent Sustainable Places

Environment Agency: Orchard House, Endeavour Park, London Road, Addington, West Malling, Kent ME19 5SH

kslplanning@environment-agency.gov.uk
For general enquiries please call +442084746848

https://maill.dartford.gov.uk/enduser/classify url.html?url=whZRFdrw54p)71qzo8Loq0yaFAy9XNFiW4kQYK6+g
6M=

From: planning.reps(@dartford.gov.uk [mailto:planning.reps@dartford.gov.uk]

Sent: 08 June 2021 13:00

To: KSLPlanning <KSLPLANNING@environment-agency.gov.uk>

Subject: Planning Application Consultation for application 21/00830/FUL at 13 The Close

Please refer to the attached Consultation Document

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity
to whom they are addressed.

If you have received this email in error please notify the originator of the message. This footer also confirms that
this email message has been scanned for the presence of computer viruses.

Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender specifies and with



authority, states them to be the views of Dartford Borough Council.

Sec

https://maill.dartford.gov.uk/enduser/classify _url.html?url=CVaT2+ZtNUw2eciyQJfuccGMBuJwQqzmngl 10D2 Wy
LY6EsmCydIp42UZRko5LICY UDCeqxfoRL3IwsFX95xBoSwRCi7q9qDHUrIQiht1 7oyQRdA+jZpH7NieTHw Vxt/34
OMSQInF2YrWAEysSBWTyD19p7V0Za7ilbdnggvN/SvpQWbALH40/0wrUCwEINZNIDCVR75DzQ2C0Zz+75F
dimrmBoSaNY XHANFvMVQnVulvneczOTSY V7Tih/2celdG4+MQBkhtgN S+pJj+Rr5viOSNNVMeY 2NTk3 y66/br
s4k98cT+Y LpEfI3QuRIDOc1szK wiB8 X fwlvYdmCgFF6c9EmI 1 VPhij AiDjtgf138v6BbHwV3fmuhT22Y /fgfmtQ)j
X6QSKNHKqiDgV9jKTk¥4c7xImqlf4208q XY w4LTrh/wapsMX31W 1E+oAsFVWZAdFkmgpdKjQBwVNBsJuFc
W2WLNOBO04qOh7QOGUV/SLIESDz2Z A43h{F3nCITFXhWHRWmAS305/hT 1 KmtgwMNo VakHOLKNcOOI9FEvXE
+W 1pXboVUg=<https://mail l .dartford.gov.ul/enduser/classify _urlhtml?url=CVaT2+ZtNUw2ZeiyQlfuceGMRulw
Qqzmngl 10D2WvLISEsmCydlp42UZRko3LjCY UDCeqxfoRL3IwsFX95xBoSwRCi7q9qDHUrlQiht1 7oyQRd+j Zp
H7NieTHwVxt/340MSQMF2YrWAEysSBW TyD19p7V0Za7flbdnqgvN/5vpQWbALHAO/0wrUCwWRIn2NiDCVR
75DzQ2C0Zz+75FdImrmBoSnNY XHANFvMVQnVulvnczOTSY VI Tih2celdG4+MOQBkhtgNS+pJj+Re5viO5NN
VMeY2N1k3y66/brs4k98cT+Y LpEfI3QuRIDOc 1szKwiB8 XfwlvY dmCgFF6c9Eml 1 VPhfjAiDjtgfl38voBbf+w V3f
muhT22Y/fgfmtQ] X6QSKNHKqiDgV K Tk94c7xImglf4208q XY wa4LTrh/wapsM X3 1 W 1 E+oAsFVWZAdFkmgp
dKjQBwVNBsJuFciuZWLNOB04qOh7QOGUV/slIESDz2 A43hiF3nCITFXhWriRWmAS05/hT1 KmtgwMNoVakH
OLKNcOOI9FEvXE+W IpXb6VUg=>to find out more.
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Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received this message by
mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone else. We have checked this
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